
FORESTVILLE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL - (7 
2025 - 2026 : 

Mr. WoROSZ’S Duo Grave 
Dear Parents, 

I am very happy to hear that your child will be a part of my 24 Grade class next 

school year. 

I will be connecting you to Class Dojo soon. It will be my primary source of 

communication just as the 1st Grade teachers have done. | will also keep you updated daily 

with a Parent/Teacher/Student Daily Work Folder, as well as with frequent Newsletters. 

As you might have noticed we'll be GOOFY OVER y haa GRADE! 

Here is the supply list for my 24 Grade. I am requesting that each student comes 

to class on the first day with his/her own set of supplies so that we can minimize the 

possible spread of germs. 

The list is as follows: 

4 vinyl 3-prong pocket folders 

(Please select basic colors and I will put their names on them) 

1 pair of earbuds or headphones for the Chromebook 
1 doodle pad (8x10 blank paper pad) 

* 1 box of 24-count Crayola crayons (other brands do not hold up well with use) 

1 box of 16-count (or 24) colored pencils 

* | pair of Fiskar brand student-sized scissors 
24 #2 standard pencils 

(Please avoid the plastic-coated ones- they do not sharpen well.) 

6 large (gallon-sized) Ziploc slide close storage baggies 

(I will put names on them) 
2 yellow fluorescent Hi-liters 

2 large pink erasers 

6-pack *Expo dry erase fine point markers (to be replaced when necessary) 

1 large sturdy pencil box for pencils/supplies 

* 3 large Elmer’s brand glue sticks 

2 red “teacher ink pens” 

1 pack of 3x3” Post-It Notes (any color) 

1 oversized, old -shirt for Art class/messy projects in a labeled gallon-size Ziploc 

baggie 

1 package of baby wipes



e 1 Ziploc sandwich baggie with the following coins for Math Class: 10 pennies, 10 

dimes, 10 nickels, and 4 quarters (Money will be returned at the end of the 
year.) 

e 1 plastic 12-inch ruler with inches side and centimeters side 

e 1 large, sturdy book bag 

I will write your child’s name on the 3-prong vinyl] folders and 

Ziploc storage bags. But, please print your child’s name on most of the 

other items with a permanent marker. I will senda note informing you that 

something might need to be replaced due to use. 

PHYSICAL EDUCATION NEWS 

Your child must have sneakers on PE days. (No Crocs, flip-flops, or 

sport sandals allowed.) No jewelry (earrings, rings, necklaces, watches) 

allowed. 

If your child must wear glasses during PE, please send a signed 

permission slip. 

I have also included a Summer Reading Challenge for all of 

my incoming 2"¢ Graders. Be sure to look for the Summer Reading 

Challenge Passport. 

HAVE A GREAT SUMMER AND 

SEE YOU IN SEPTEMBER! 

eworosz@forestville.com 

* Brand Names: | have requested brand names for a few select items. We understand 
that they are slightly more expensive. However, the quality of the name brand on 
these items is far better, and will last longer, rather than needing to be replaced more 
frequently. Thank you for your understanding!


